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EACP Committee

From: stacey middleton <middletonstacey@mail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 3:37 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Hanakao'o Beach Park

Dear council members, 
  
I am writing to support the bill to prohibit commercial activities at Hanakao'o Beach Park.   
  
Hanakao'o Beach Park is a huge resource to the West Side community.  A place where the locals can enjoy the ocean 
and bring their families.   
  
With the paddle community being a huge part of the beach.  The several hundred children and several hundred adults 
that participate in paddle on the West Side as well as the paddlers from other parts of the island and the rest of the 
state (when we are lucky enough to host State competition).   
  
Please keep Hanakao'o for the locals to enjoy. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Stacey Middleton 
808-280-4537 


